

## Newsletter

December, 2012

## Foundation for the Education of the Children in Uganda

IN THIS ISSUE: Bowl-a-thon Fundraiser of November 11, 2012

## The FECU Fundraiser Bowl-a-thon was a big success; 83 people turned up for the game at the Laurentian Lanes on that November 11 afternoon.

What a joy to see so many individuals gathering with one goal, to support the education of children in Uganda. It was even a greater joy to see everyone, a 5 year old and a 70+ year old and others in between, having fun together. Now and then one would hear explosions of laughter and excitement as people made good hits, or excellent strikes. You can see the photos, which are sent to you in 4 segments.

There were 2 prizes for the highest score after 2 games: one for the adults which was won by John Hock; one for the youth, won by Andrew Sim. Congratulations to both of them!! None the less





all the participants went home feeling good about themselves; not only that they had enjoyed the game, but also for having contributed to a worthy cause. Therefore to all the participants we say congratulations, and many thanks for coming. We're particularly grateful to those who invited

their family and friends to the event; and to Lorraine Seguin and the other members of the Air Canada R.A. Bowling League for their valuable support.

You surely want to know how much money we raised. After the charges from the Laurentian Lanes, our total revenue from the fees and the donations was





\$2053.00. This amount will cover the tuition and boarding fees of 6 FECU students, presently studying in St. Pontiano Secondary School, for a vear. There are 20 students sponsored by the FECU in that school. If you wish to sponsor a student, the annual fee for both tuition and boarding \$300.00. is receive her/his You'll and you photo, can correspond with her/him.

At the end of the game some people asked us when the next FECU Bowl-a-thon was going to be. The Board members are pondering on that question right now. We also intend to sound your opinion, as well as that of other people who might be interested. Once again thank you so much for your generous





support! You are making a real difference in the lives of those underprivileged children in Uganda!

May we take this opportunity to wish you and your family a joyful Christmas, and a blessed new year!

The FECU Board.



























